
Dear Colleagues: 
 
  
Many of us have heard from the public their concerns regarding graphic images being 
hand delivered to people’s mailboxes. 
  
This concern is also not new to municipal governments.  A number of municipal councils 
in Ontario, and across the country, have enacted local by-laws to address the same 
concern being raised in their communities. 
  
With this in mind, we have worked together on the following motion for the Community 
and Protective Services Committee and ultimately Council’s consideration, to address 
the community’s concerns: 
 
That Civic Administration be directed to investigate options to address community 
concerns around graphic unsolicited flyer deliveries to residential properties including 
but not limited to; steps taken by other municipalities and potential amendments to the 
existing municipal nuisance by-law or an introduction of a new by-law, and report back 
with options for council’s consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

    
Councillor Anna Hopkins               Councillor Shawn Lewis 
Ward 9                                              Ward 2 
 
 

    
Councillor Arielle Kayabaga         Councillor Elizabeth Peloza 
Ward 13                                            Ward 12 
 
 


